Evidence TL3a-2, Misuraca June 12, 2019 Email, Change in Admission Process

From: Misuraca, Brenda

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:47 PM

To: GH Mom Baby <GHMomBaby@greenwichhospital.org>; GH NiCU
<GHNICU@greenwichhospital.org>; GH Peds <GHPEDS@greenwichhospital.org>;
LIST_GH_LaborAndDelivery <LIST GH_LaborAndDelivery@YNHH.ORG>

Cc: Arnold Korval (abkorv@aol.com) <abkorv@aol.com>; Lee, Modestus
<Modestus.Lee@greenwichhospital.org>; Theofanidis, Stylianos
<Stylianos.Theofanidis@greenwichhospital.org>; Tsang, Benjamin
<Benjamin.Tsang@greenwichhospital.org>

Subject: New Changes in Admission Process

Good Afternoon

At our Perinatal System meeting, evidence was presented that shows that newborn babies aged 36
weeks gestation and greater do well in the NBN and not separated from their moms. Effective July 1%,
2019, the neonatal staff will evaluate all newborns born at 36 weeks gestation in L&D. All clinically
stable newborns will be able to be directly admitted to Nursery and stay with their mothers and will be
followed by the pediatric attending. This is a new change as previously, they would go directly to

NICU. We will be addressing education needs as well as staffing needs in order to make this a positive
transition. Please provide feedback as we adopt this practice change. Thank you, in advance, for your
support.

Thank you
Brenda

Brenda Misuraca, MSN, RN, NEA-BC

Program Director, Fertility and Women's & Children's Services
Yale New Haven Health
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5 Perryridge Road

Greenwich, CT 06830
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